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On March 7, North Lake Education Foundation's
Community and Fellowship Committee (CFC) hosted a
Mother and Son Event at Thirsty Duck in Sussex.  The
day provided NLS boys and their special guests to try 
 their skill at Duck Pin Bowling. Attendees also enjoyed
a lunch, activities, games, and a photo booth.   Special
thanks goes to the CFC members who planned the
great event: Andrea Felten, Laura Liebenthal, Amy
Radtke, Malissa Runge, and Megan Said.  Thank you!

The CFC continues planning teacher and family
centered events for the North Lake School community
throughout the year.  Interested in learning more?  See
page 2 for more information!   
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With heartfelt thanks, NLEF wants to express
their gratitude to everyone who participated in
the Kwik Trip and Milwaukee Pretzel Fundraisers.   
We raised $2,645 to support the upcoming K-4
Makers Space, Classroom Grants, and NLEF
Scholarships!

We also want to thank those who generously
gave cash donations totaling $7,580 this
quarter.  Those donors were: Brown Bear Tech,
Gradel Family, and the Rickmeier Family

Your support for the NLEF mission is greatly
appreciated!! 
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NLEF Q1 Accomplishments  
 Scholarships for NLS Students

The NLEF Scholarship Committee has joined with
the Arrowhead Scholarship Committee to offer a 
 $500 scholarship for a NLS Alumnus who is
gradating from Arrowhead High School.  The
recipient will be selected this spring.  Stay tuned for
more details!  

100th Day of School Food Drive

In recognition of the 100th day of school, the CFC
set a goal to donate 100 non-perishable food items
to a local food pantry. Thanks to the incredible
generosity of the NLS community, they were able to
donate 536 items valuing over $1000 worth of non-
perishable food items.

CFC Needs Volunteers!  
 

Want to get involved?  The Community & Fellowship
Committee (CFC) is always looking for volunteers to
help with upcoming events such as the Father
Daughter Event, Teacher Appreciation Week, and
more!  Contact CFC Chairperson, Megan Said, for
more info: msaid@supportnls.org

Culver's Nights Fundraisers  
 

Throughout the year, NLS partners will the Hartland
Culver's to raise money for the school and give
families a break from cooking dinner!  The most
recent Culver's Night was on March 22.  Watch the
NLEF Facebook page for more dates. 
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